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Jay Hall

Subject: FW: HCR 5007

 
 
From: Karen Brumbaugh [mailto:olegirl@hughes.net]  
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2019 5:05 PM 
To: Jay Hall 
Subject: Re: HCR 5007 
 
As an Ottawa County Commissioner in Kansas I support the Constitutional Home Rule.  I believe the Board of 
County Commissioners should have the same Constitutional Home Rule , as City Governments already 
have.  The Board of County Commissioners are familiar with our communities needs.   
Thank you 
Ottawa County Commissioner 
Karen S. Brumbaugh 
 


